
2240 Jeffs Road, Nanaimo BC, V9S 5P7 P: 250-756-0773   E: admin@milnergroup.ca 

Construction Notice: Upcoming Project 

Project Description: 
- Sanitary Main upgrades on Matterson Drive from Victoria Road to

Peninsula Road
- Water Main upgrades on Victoria Road from Matterson Drive to

Marine Drive

Project Dates: 
- Project Start: January 2023
- Project Finish: May 2023

Milner Group has started a construction project in your area. Please note 
that our crews have begun mobilization to the project site.  

Project work hours will operate within the municipal bylaws. There will be 
minor traffic disruptions as we work to complete the project, with periodic 
single lane alternating traffic flows. 

Site Superintendent: Rick Archbold 
Cell Phone: 250-802-8687 

District of Ucluelet Contact: James Macintosh, Director of Engineering 
Services: 250-726-7744

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the construction, 
please do not hesitate to contact Rick, or our office at 250-756-0773. 

Sincerely,  

Milner Group Ventures 


